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ADVANCE NOTICE 
March 2024 

 
Noise Attenuation Wall Replacements 

Erin Mills Pkwy (Regional Road #1) 
City of Mississauga, Project 22-4517 

 
 
 
Dear Property Owner, 
 
The Region of Peel will be replacing noise attenuation walls in your area in 2025.  The Detailed Design 
has recently commenced, and we will be looking at options to have this project expedited.   
 
The various locations for the new noise attenuation walls, along the west side of Erin Mills Parkway are 
as follows: 

• Britannia Rd to Banfield Rd; 

• 320m south of Banfield Rd. 
 
Keeping You Informed 
 
The project is in the early stages, so the exact start date for construction is not available at this time. 
   
A few months prior to construction starting, the Region will be sending you a letter requesting your 
permission for the Region’s staff, consultants, and contractors to enter onto your property to perform 
the following activities during construction: 

• Completely remove existing noise walls at the rear/side of your property;  

• Construct temporary fencing to isolate the construction area from the remainder of the rear yard 
in order to maintain security and privacy of your backyard and;  

• To construct the new noise wall. 
 
Immediately prior to construction, you will receive additional notification regarding the timing of the 
project.  
 
If you would like to speak with us about this work, please contact: 

 
Carolyn Hu, Specialist  
905-791-7800 ext. 7811 
carolyn.hu@peelregion.ca 
 
Cc: Councillor Martin Reid, City of Mississauga – Ward 9 
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